Progress report museum Romagne 14-18

Dear all,

It has been a while since we provided information about museum i
Romagne 14-18. In this progress report information about the ups and L
downs of the museum and the efforts Jean-Paul de Vries is making to t

keep his museum alive will be given.

Those efforts are not an easy task in these severe Corona times! First of
all, the survival of the museum.

Like many other museums, Jean-Paul's was also badly hit by the corona
crisis. There have been few visitors in the past six months. Schools and
large groups have also failed to visit for same that reason.

With the help of the foundation and a crowdfunding campaign, the
short-term financial worries have been averted, but if the situation does
not change, the future of the museum is uncertain. The museum is
currently closed. A visit and walk is only possible by appointment.

How does Jean-Paul, and we as a supporting foundation, try to keep the
museum alive?

Jean-Paul, the foundation and some loyal volunteers work on solutions
in different ways.

s

1 The website has been completely modernized and more
accessible. Beautiful videos have also been posted

2 Jean Paul will sell a part of the collection (mainly double
objects) through his website and Facebook in the festive month of
December. So keep an eye on this! The proceeds will, of course,
enhance the museum's survival.

3 With the hope that next year events can be organized again, we
are currently working on a number of interesting events focusing on the
history of the First World War, the Argons and the museum. Above will
be reported more frequently via Facebok and via the website in future.

Especially in this time, donors are more than welcome! With your
donation, in any amount, you can support the survival of the museum.

f fi \\" i You can become a donor of the Friends of Romagne14-18 foundation via
// MUSEE b our website www.friendsofromagne14-18.com
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¢ Do you have any suggestions to help or to support the museum? Jean-

ROMAGNE ’1 4"18 ' Paul and we could, of course, use extra help.

YO' Bob Latten and Rob Leenheer.
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> l Kind regards, also on behalf of Jean-Paul from Romagne,

www.romagne14-18.com
Vrienden van Romagne 14-18, info@friendsofromagne14-18.com



http://www.friendsofromagne14-18.com/

